We are residents of Grappenhall we were
attracted by the picturesque village and the surrounding countryside that was subsequently

protected by being designated as ‘Green Belt'.

To say we are shocked and disappointed at the recent disclosure stating that this designation is
to be lifted to provide for major development, is an understatement, and we strongly oppose
these plans.





